
 
 
 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
2016-17 

 
 
 

Tuesday, March 7, 2017 - 7:00 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Chris Snyder, Jim Murtin, Kimberly 
MacDonald, Tracy Krum, Doug Brown, Christina Fish 
Absent:  Jen Fisher, Emily Brockmann   
 
Discussion:  

1. Main Topic – Webinar Date for Re-Certification: May 2, 2017 at the District Office 
2. Talked of winter weather. 
3. Doug Brown brought up FFA will be charged $100 for a nurse to be present at their student 

events.  The question was brought up – will we need to provide a nurse at ALL school events, ex. 
(Band Festival, Sporting Events, Etc.).  How do other schools cover events?  How do we cover 
with a nurse and the cost and who pays? 

4. Jan Dubbs is concerned with the number of students bringing meds all at once.  
5. Jan Dubbs stated we have only have one substitute nurse for the district. 

 
 
    
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 AM 
 
 
 


